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On June 6, 2022, a representatives of the Foreign Economic Relations Board of Türkiye  (DEIK)
paid a working visit the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of
Türkiye to Georgia, Fatma Ceren Yazgan. During the meeting, the sides discussed current
issues on the agenda and the friendly and strategic relations between Türkiye and Georgia. The
Chairman of the Türkiye -Georgia Business Council of DEIK  and  International Investors
Association Of  Georgia   thanked the  Ms. Fatma Ceren Yazgan   for their hospitality.
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